
 
 

 

 

May 16, 2024 

  

BOIL ADVISORY  
 

DUE TO A WATERLINE REPAIR May 16, 2024, THERE IS A BOIL ADVISORY 

FOR THE FOLLOWING AREAS: 

 

FOXHAVEN DRIVE 

  

 

IT IS RECOMMENDED, AS A PRECAUTION TO SAFEGUARD PUBLIC HEALTH 

THAT ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING, PREPARATION OF FOOD, OR 

WASHING OF DISHES AND COOKWARE BE BOILED FOR A MINIMUM OF 

THREE MINUTES PRIOR TO USE. 

 

BOILING OF WATER SHOULD CONTINUE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

 

 

LITTLE HOCKING WATER PERSONNEL WILL BE COLLECTING WATER 

SAMPLES. THE RESULTS OF THE SAMPLE TESTING WILL DETERMINE WHEN 

THE BOIL ADVISORY IS TO BE LIFTED. 

 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 

 

John Smith General Manager 

Little Hocking Water Association 

 

 


